
 
Dear Parents, 
 Teacher Appreciation Week is April 20th-24th. We have planned a fun filled week of activities and 
treats to show our appreciation for our awesome teachers here at Orem Elementary.  

Here is an overview of the week so you can see what we have planned for the students to 
participate in each day. There are needs and opportunities where parents can be involved as well.  Please 
contact your child’s Room Parent for further information.  

 
 

Orem Elementary Teacher Appreciation Week – April 20-24 
Theme: You Lift Me UP 

 

 
FRIDAY APRIL 17TH CLASS DOORS DECORATED AFTER SCHOOL- stop in to see your child’s classroom 
door.  
 
 
MONDAY 
“WAKE UP” 

STUDENTS: Come with “bed head” and wear sunny colored clothes. 
 IN CLASS: Students will write thank-you notes on paper in the shape of a 

sun. These will be displayed during the week in the classrooms. Please feel 
free to write a personal thank you from you as a parent.  We will have a 
table set up in the hallway for specialty classes and office staff.    
       

 
TUESDAY 
“DRESS UP”  STUDENTS: Wear teacher’s favorite color and  

  Bring a flower (fresh or paper) for teacher 
     Flowers will be available in front of the school before school for purchase. 
     $1-2 dollars.  
 
WEDNESDAY 
“GIDDY UP”  STUDENTS: Bring a school supply to be “rounded” UP 
    Contact room parent for a list of “wanted” supplies by your child’s teacher 
 
 
 
THURSDAY 
“BATTER UP”  STUDENTS: Wear a baseball hat -could be the teacher’s favorite team if student 

   already has one.  This could also include wearing a jersey or team shirt.  
IN CLASS:  Students will be writing a “pledge” to their teachers on a home 
plate.  Please help your student think of a way that they can improve the 
class atmosphere and make a pledge to do this. 

 
 
FRIDAY 
“PAMPER UP”  STUDENTS:   Pamper teacher with a small treat or a small gift- as per their favorites. 

   Contact the room parent to find out your child’s teachers favorites. 
A parent will be scheduled to come in and sit with class so teachers can go 
and enjoy a few minutes at the “spa”!     

	
  


